
First Year Assembly 2017, Pedagogical Institute 

 
On the August, 29th the Pedagogical Institute community welcomed new 

students at the First Year Assembly 2017 at the Pedagogical Institute. The 
assembly was graced by Mrs. Olga Kotenko, the principal of the Pedagogical 
Institute; members of the administrative and faculty teams, as well as family of the 
incoming students. 
 

Students were told about studying at the University and different students` 
learning activities. Members of the Student Self-Administration Body warmly 
welcomed first-year students to fulfillment of their creativity and interests at our 
University.  
 

We wish our students graduate not only as successful people serviceable to 
our country but also as excellent professionals. 

 
  


